## Information Letter no. 09-2013

Dear Member Federations,

this is to inform you that the EFC/CEE Referees Commission has selected the following referees for the European U-23 Championships in Torún according your propositions. The commission considered that all proposed referees **accept their nomination and are available for the championship**. Our Technical Director, Julius Kralik, and the organisers in Torún, will inform the referees about their travel.

Fikrat Valiyev (AZE), Vilem Madr (CZE), Mihail Paghiev (MDA), David Sakhvadze (GEO), Maksim Lahotska (BLR), Ambre Civiero (SUI), Robert Lange (GER), Mads Hejrskov (DEN), Dóra Deli (HUN), David Kralik (SVK), Nick Payne (GBR), Matteo Manzotti (ITA), Constantin Sandu (ROU), Rune Krey (NOR), Rail Nagimov (RUS), Pablo Rejas (ESP). Reserves: Gregory Gross (ISR), Christos Sainis (GRE). The following referees are nominated by the Polish Fencing Federation: Przemyslaw Fogt, Marek Gniekowski, Piotr Kielpikowski, Maciej Litwinski, Jaroslaw Mazurek, Arkadiusz Nowinowski, Justyna Szewczyk, Andrzej Witkowski.

The nomination of referees for the European Senior Championships in Zagreb will be decided shortly.

Best regards, Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: <a href="mailto:secretariate@eurofencing.info">secretariate@eurofencing.info</a>

www.eurofencing.info